
CITY OF CUPERTINO 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 
PROPOSED CITY-WIDE TRAFFIC IMPACT FEE PROGRAM 
  
The City of Cupertino will be hosting the 3rd/final Public Workshop for the Proposed City-Wide 
Traffic Impact Fee Program on December 15, 2016 at 6:00 p.m. at the EOC Conference Room 
(10300 Torre Avenue).  The City has committed to preparing and implementing a TIF Program 
to guarantee funding for roadway infrastructure improvements that are necessary to mitigate 
traffic impacts from future private development projects. The City’s consultants are in the 
process of preparing a Nexus Study that will serve as the basis for requiring development 
impact fees.  This public meeting will discuss the consultant’s initial findings and the calculated 
maximum allowable fee.   
  
Date:  December 15, 2016 
Time: 6:00 PM – 7:00 PM 
Location:  EOC Conference Room -10300 Torre Avenue 
  
If you have questions, please contact the Julie Chiu at (408) 777-7710 or JulieC@cupertino.org 
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